Valentin Inzko Meets Jaap de
Hoop Scheffer

High Representative and EU Special Representative, Valentin
Inzko, met today with the outgoing NATO Secretary General,
Jaap de Hoop Scheffer, where he thanked the Secretary General
for his support and continued attention to BiH throughout his
tenure as Euro Atlantic integrations are key priority for
Bosnia and Herzegovina and its citizens.

NATO and OHR have never viewed defense reform as an event -
but rather a process. High Representative and EU Special
Representative Inzko pointed out that reforming of the defense
establishment in BiH is not yet finished as there is still the
issue of registering ownership of the defense real estate
needed for the BiH Ministry of Defence and Armed Forces.
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